From: #worne wictob [

Sent: 07 May 2019 18:57
To: LDP
Subject: B1101-Land at Garthdee Road

Sent from my iPad I've been led to believe the land has been sold. There are residents in Garthdee like myself who have
been told many years ago that the land was gifted to the people of Garthdee in a will. The man who gifted the land used
to own the old Garthdee farm house. This couldn’t be salvaged so he sold the land and the Caledon pub was built. He
built the now gone the farm house where the new houses are now. | think it’s a disgrace all of our green belt was sold to
the RGU. | hope the community garden can carry on as they are making a difference for the community. Gwensgarden.

Regards Yvonne McRobb





